The EYF Newsletter

Important NEWS and RESOURCES

- EYF Annual Report 2015 available HERE
- Gender mainstreaming resources
- 2015 Country statistics available HERE

COMING UP!

EYF info session in Brussels, Belgium on 14 and 15 March 2016

Happy reading!



Photo credit: AJGC NGO

EYF (Re)mix Seminar 2016



Photo credit: Beata Szmuc

From 1 to 4 March 2016, the European Youth Foundation (EYF) held the "(Re)Mix seminar" with representatives of international and local youth NGOs at the European Youth Centre in Strasbourg.

More information will be published on Facebook and on the website soon.

Stay tuned...

1 April deadline for applications



If you wish to submit an application for the 1st April deadline and you are NOT a registered organisation with the EYF, you have **until the 15th March** (the latest) to register online.

More information...

EYF visits to activities – interview with staff

The EYF is visiting projects it is supporting and run by non-governmental youth organisations. This is an interview with an EYF staff member after one such visit...

Read the interview



TESTIMONIALS

Participants at the EYF (Re)Mix seminar:

"I found the whole seminar incredibly useful and I also really enjoyed the methods/delivery too."

"...a really good and useful seminar..."

"...a great opportunity to participate..."

"Thank you for the opportunity."

"Thanks for this experience."

"Those days were very important for me to get information, establishing new networks."

"...Thank you for your hospitality and kindness and openness."

"You proved that EYF is one of those rare institutions with whom you can directly speak, contact with any doubt, thanks for being so open..."



["Supporting young people in getting closer to their objectives and their vision of a better future."]

If you no longer wish to subscribe to this service, please contact: eyf@coe.int

Visit us http://eyf.coe.int www.youtube.com/user/EYFcoe Like us https://www.facebook.com/europeanyouthfoundation